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To:  Whom It May Concern
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Re:  Gregory Allen Letter of Recommendation

Dear Sir or Madam,
Greg was assigned to our office June to August, 2004 as a summer intern. He returned
briefly during the Christmas holiday semester break. I offer my comments regarding his

intention of returning to the program.

Greg always reported early for work. He performed field duties well. When shown how
to do a task, he did it well. He was very enthusiastic.

He learned basic survey fieldwork very quickly. Although he had a tendency to try
shortcuts, once he was shown calculation methods, he was able to duplicate solving

similar problems.

He asked questions when he did not understand procedures. He was always willing to
share his ideas.

Greg’s consistent display of energy, enthusiasm, optimistic attitude and his prior
experience in our office and in Materials make him an excellent summer intern candidate.

Please feel free to call me at 602-712-5740 if I can be of assistance in this matter.

Thank you.

Paul Jokilehto, RLS >
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